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 “Evening of Jazz Under the Stars” Canceled for 2009 
Redesign of Carter Library Necessitates Change  
 
Atlanta, GA. - The Carter Presidential Library’s annual “Evening of Jazz Under the Stars” has had to be  
canceled this year because of a change in the museum redesign construction schedule. This year’s outdoor  
concert featuring the Michael Dana Group was scheduled for Saturday, May 9th at 8pm. 
   The annual concert will return in 2010 as part of the Atlanta Jazz Festival’s 31 Days of Jazz. 
“We regret having to cancel this year’s concert,” library spokesman Tony Clark said. “It has become an 
annual event that attracts more than 300 people with their lawn chairs and picnics. We look forward to  
hosting the concert next year when we have a brand new Presidential Museum.” 
   The Carter Presidential Museum will be closed beginning April 27th and will re-open on October 1, 
2009. 
For more information, call 404-865-7109 or visit www.jimmycarterlibrary.gov. 
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